
LIBERTY TOWNSHIP RECREATION COMMISSION 
  Regular Meeting Minutes March 31, 2015 

 
The meeting was called order at 7:45 PM in accordance with the Sunshine Law.  
 
Roll call  
Present: Chairman Dan Gaeta, Mike Doyle, first alternate Jennifer Pandorf, second alternate 
Cathy O’Byrne   
Absent: Suzanne Buchanan, Andy Cassini, Kelsey Fisher, Karin Sabo, Amanda Loguidice 
  
Minutes  
The minutes of February 24, 2015 were approved as corrected on a motion by the Chair, 
second by Ms. O’Byrne with all in favor. 
 
Correspondence  
Field use request - Carol Chobot for July 4.  Approved on a motion by the Chair, second by Ms. 
Pandorf, all in favor.  Certificate of insurance must be provided; rest rooms will not be opened.  
Code Green- Annual contract approved - motion by the Chair, second by Mr. Doyle, all in favor.  
 
Reports 
 Baseball- Mr. Crisafulli reported he has stepped down as League VP and All Stars 
coordinator. Games will begin April 18 on the 50/70 field.  League fee of $875 were approved 
on a motion by Mr. Doyle, second by Mr. Gaeta, all in favor.  The following coaches were 
approved on a motion by Mr. Doyle, second by Mr. Gaeta, all ion favor, Ms. O’Byrne abstaining:  
Al Crisafulli, Wayne Spangenberg, Brendan O’Byrne, Harvey Crowder, Chris Duval, and Bill 
Morgan. Umpire fees will be distributed as follows: $360 each to Crisafulli, Connelly, 
Spangenberg, & O’Byrne; $300 to Crowder- approved on a motion by Mr. Doyle, second by Mr. 
Gaeta, all in favor, Ms. O’Byrne abstaining 
 Soccer- Mr. Murphy reported registration will be held June 1- July 31, in-person dates 
will be June 10 & June 20. Referees are being sought. 
 Basketball- The season has ended and the Girls won the championship.  
 Beach- Lifeguard training will be offered at the end of May. Discussion was held on the 
Commission paying for the training if the guard works for a yet to be determined period of time. 
Water testing fees approved on a motion by the Chair, seconded by Ms. Pandorf, all in favor.  
 Fields- Quotes for enlarging the fields were reviewed. On a motion by Mr. Doyle, second 
by the Chair Chesney Contractors, LLC was approved for $9,300 Funds being taken from ball 
field maintenance and sports equipment line items.    
  Community Day- Quotes for fireworks were reviewed. On a motion by the Chair, second 
by Ms. Pandorf Garden State Fireworks were approved unanimously.  
 Summer Recreation- PAIC training will be required as well as background checks for all 
staff. The existing discipline policy will be adjusted to include this program. 
 Background checks- Mr. Doyle is unhappy with the service provided by the company, 
but we have not been billed. Another company should be considered. 
 
Old Business 
 Dugouts- A $2,000 credit exists at Blue Ridge Lumber.  
  
Adjournment   9:14   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Eileen Greason, Secretary  


